
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 9 October 2011 

Services and events for the coming week 

9 Today Trinity 16 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
11am  Family Service  Sedgeberrow 
2pm  Baptism (Jennings) Sedgeberrow 
6pm  Harvest and Farm Thanksgiving  Hinton 
 
11 Tuesday 
2pm Mothers’ Union Meeting Vicarage 
7.30pm Asum Group PCCs  All Saints Church 
12  Wednesday 
10am Mothers’ Union Communion  Hampton 
14 Friday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Community Hall 
15 Saturday 
8pm Bingo Sedgeberrow Village Hall 
 

16 Next Sunday Trinity 17 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Welcome Service (coffee after) Hampton 
2pm Baptism (Rock) Hampton 
6pm  Evensong Hinton 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Baptisms... 
Lewis Van Der Merwe who was baptised last 
Sunday;  
Faye Alexandra Jennings who will be baptised 
today and  
Molly Olivia Rock who will be baptised next Sunday. 

Renewal of Wedding Vows 
Dominic and Emily Edwards who renewed their 
wedding vows yesterday. 

Those who are ill: 
Pamela Collins, Monica Garston, Lilian Haughtey, 
Sue Jones, Clifford Lewis, Jenny Perkins, 
Iris Pinkstone, Rosie Rencher, Alan Roberts, 
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Pat Smith, Margaret Thomas, Doug Thompson, 
Clive Thomson.  

Those who have died... 
Vera Richards and those who mourn. 

Notices 

Diocesan Prayer Guide 

Copies of the Prayer Guide for October through to 
December are available in church. Please take one 
and use it to guide your prayers. 

Harvest and Farm Thanksgiving 

At 6pm today at Hinton there will be a special 
Service of thanksgiving for Manor Farm and the 
Newman family as they retire from farming.  

Please join us if you can. 

St Andrew’s Mothers’ Union 

The October meeting will be held on Tuesday 11 
October at 2pm in the Vicarage when there will be a 
speaker from the Fire Service talking about fires in 
the home. 

Asum Group meeting of PCCs 

A meeting of all the Asum Group PCCs will be held 
on Tuesday 11 October at 7.30pm in All Saints 
Church.  This is to discuss the way forward on the 
Deanery Plan. 

Sedgeberrow Bingo 

The October Bingo will be held at Sedgeberrow 
Village Hall on Saturday at 8pm. 

St Andrew’s Questionnaires 

Last call for the return of the Natural Church 
Development Questionnaires or the Community 
Survey Forms. Please let Michael Hunter have them 
today.  

Developing a Culture of Welcome! 

On Saturday, 12th November 2011 from 9am until 
1pm at St Peter’s Baptist Church, Worcester there is 
an open invitation to meet and hear Mark Hope-
Urwin, who was a Customer Service Manager with 
John Lewis before he retired. Mark has been 
passing on his skills of developing a Culture of 
Welcome and has applied them to the Church. 

A group from St Andrew’s recently went to a similar 
event and found it inspirational with lots of practical 
ideas.  

As one of central parts of our vision is to welcome 
all this event would be valuable to us all but 
particularly sidesmen. Further details are on the 
notice board. 


